
ABATE Oahe Chapter 

June 5, 2021 
 

Call to Order: Brad Bruns @ 12:15 p.m. 
 

Members Present: 11 
 

OFFICER REPORTS 
 

Treasurer: Bill excused. Questions for Bill so June treasurer’s report was not voted on to be approved.  
 

Secretary: No corrections. There was talk about making a game out of reading the minutes in the future. 

 

Motion to approve May minutes as written: Jamie 

2nd: Chris 

Motion: Carried 
 

Membership Secretary: 83 members 
 

State Rep: Oahe Chapter and State membership has been increasing this year so keep up with renewing 
and signing up new members!  Carl with products will ask for more grants funds to print LOOK signs. 
Jiggs will look into grant funds to print skill maps.  Heartland STEAM had good attendance and raised a 
lot of funds for the MRF.  In 2022 it will be held in Springfield, IL, 2023 in North Dakota and 2024 in 
South Dakota. State Raffle is ongoing with sales stopping at the July BOD meeting. State Awareness Run 
raised almost $400 for IMPAC. Jiggs and Hilary attended Bikers Inside the Beltway in DC and met with all 
3 of our congressional offices. Nominations closed with Jiggs for Coordinator, Karline for Membership 
Secretary and Geri for Secretary. Elections will be at July BOD. Jiggs presented the Coordinator’s Award 
to Karline and Mike Clark. Wayne presented an appreciation award from IMPAC to Marcia Kaup for her 
years of work for IMPAC and Legislative Days. 
 
Road Cpt: Thank you everyone that participated in the Awareness Run. The paving from Highmore to 

Harrold is almost complete. Highway 14 from Cottonwood to Wall is under construction. Highway 212 to 

Gettysburg is also under construction.  

 

We will do another supper cruise after the 4th of July weekend. We will travel further this time and cars 

are welcome. 

 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 

Fun Run Committee: We’re 2 weeks away. The committee met to finalize duties during the Fun Run. 

Shirts have been ordered and will be here by the 18th. Thank you everyone who came to clean up.  

 

Awareness Run Committee: Roman excused. We raised approximately $400 but will get a finalized 

report for next month’s meeting. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

New ABATE flag: Sarah brought to show everyone; looks great! 

 

Fox Promo: Had great sales and will possibly look at doing this for future sales of shirts for different 

events. 

 



Oahe Days Buckin’ On The River: If you are helping be there at 3:30 and it will go until about 9:00. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Sarah will start looking into revamping the Chapter’s newsletter, Motor Mouth 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

None 
 

NEXT MEETING 
 

Saturday 

July 10, 2021 

Brandon and Lori Butler’s Garage 

Hwy 34 

Hinkley Loop – Motorcycle Look Sign is where you turn  
 

Motion to Adjourn: Jamie 

2nd: David 

Adjourned  @ 1:10 p.m. 
 

50/50: Brandon won 

SOL: Marcia Kaup won but wasn’t present 
 

Sarah Burger 

Secretary 

ABATE Oahe Chapter 


